
M I L I TA RY  L E A D E R S H I P  A P P R E C I AT I O N  
L U N C H E O N  PA R T N E R S H I P  O P P O R T U N I T I E S

The APAICS-PPALM Military Leadership Appreciation Luncheon is dedicated to promoting leadership diversity 
and Asian American & Native Hawaiian/Pacific Islander (AA & NH/PI) representation in our troops. Active 
members and veterans of our Armed Forces have the opportunity to learn how to utilize skills and prior leadership 
experiences to contribute to personal and professional development in the future.

Promoting diversity in the military encourages and strengthens the voice of Asian Americans & Native Hawaiians/
Pacific Islanders throughout our nation. 

Join APAICS in showing our support and appreciation for AA & NH/PI troops on May 14, 2025. 

To learn more about Military Leadership Appreciation Luncheon sponsorship opportunities, please contact 
sponsor@apaics.org.

BEGINNING AT $5,000

MAY 14, 2025 | ROYAL SONESTA CAPITOL HILL 

TO LEARN MORE, PLEASE CONTACT  
SPONSOR@APAICS.ORG
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